PAGE 1 AUGUST 9TH 2018

BROOME PERFORMING ARTS CO-OP



NEWS ON

SHINJU

X-TENSION

END OF YEAR SHOW

TERM 3!

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students, WELCOME TO TERM 3! We have another busy term ahead of us so here is all that you need to know

DATES FOR THE DIARY

Drama Club Presents- The Gruffalo Sunday 12th of August 3:00pm

The Drama Club have been working very hard on their play, The Gruffalo so bring the kids down to Studio 34 to see it this Sunday!

Late Night Shopping-Friday August 24th

A group of BPAC students will be performing at the China Town late night shopping so come down and support them! Exact performance time TBA

Shinju Parade- Sunday 26th of August

ALL BPAC students are welcome to be a part of the parade, our theme is The Lion King so check with your teachers which of your costumes to wear. You will need to arrive ready with water bottles only at Broome Primary School on Weld street at 2:30pm. Parents of tiny ones please be aware that it will be hot and there will be no toilets along the way so if your child is participating please be prepared for that.

Shinju Concert- Sunday 26th of August

BPAC will be performing after the parade at 5:15pm, please stay and support, grab some food and enjoy lots of other live local entertainment!

PAGE 2 AUGUST 9TH 2018

X-TENSION

Our X-tension team is off to Melbourne at the end of this term to compete in the KAR dance competitions. They have been working hard all year dedicating lots of their personal time to achieve great things. We wish them luck for their exciting adventure ahead!

END OF YEAR SHOW- THE NIGHTMARE BEFORE CHRISTMAS

As many of you already know, We have had to make our end of year concert earlier than usual this year as the Convention Centre was completely booked out for the months of November and December... This means we will be doing a halloween themed show on the 26th and 27th of October!

Classes will continue after the show in term 4 until the end of the year to give us a good chance to work on technique and finish the year off working hard in the studio!

This of course means that your teachers are already working hard on things like performance items, sourcing costumes and props so please try to make ALL classes so you don't miss out on anything important.

REMINDERS FROM YOUR TEACHERS

- Bring water bottles to class!
- Sit quietly at the side of the room whilst waiting for your class to begin
- Be kind to each another
- work hard
- HAVE FUN!







